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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Woombye Streetscape Project  

Footpath, underground services, drainage and landscaping works  
 

  Tuesday 14 February to mid-March 2023 

Day construction works, various times 
All works weather and site conditions permitting 

 Blackhall Street, Woombye 

 Underground service relocations, footpath works and landscaping                                                 

 

Construction overview 

As part of the Woombye Streetscape project, 
underground service relocations and footpath 
upgrades continue to take place. 

From Tuesday 14 February to mid-March 2023 
the footpath area from the Hill Street-Blackall 
Street intersection along Blackall Street, past the 
School of Arts Hall and Library and through to 
Frankie’s Cafe will be under construction.  
Underground services will be relocated and a 
new concrete footpath poured.  

Pedestrian access will remain available via 
pathways alongside the shop/building frontages 
while allowing space for new drainage, feature 
seating walls and gardens to be constructed 
between the pathways and the road. 

Please refer to Figure 1 in this notice to see the 
location of these works. 

 

What to expect during these works 
Community access will remain available to the 
hall, library and all businesses during 
construction via alternative pedestrian pathways 
and/or ramps. 
 
 

Large trucks and machinery will be operating 
including the use of concrete saws, 
jackhammers, and concrete trucks. 
 
While the construction team will try to mitigate 
noise as much as possible, intermittent noise is 
to be expected. Dust mitigation measures will be 
in place.  
Please share this information with customers, 
clients, staff, suppliers, delivery drivers, friends 
and family as required.  

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions 

Partial lane closures and traffic control 

Traffic flow will be retained along Blackall Street 
and adjacent roads. Some partial lane closures 
and traffic control may be required when 
machinery is operating.  

On-street parking  

For safety reasons some on-street carparks and 
footpath areas will be temporarily closed off 
during construction. 
  
Please follow the instructions of traffic controllers 
and obey signage. 
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Thank you for your patience  

We thank our community for your ongoing  
patience and understanding.  

 
 
Please continue to support local businesses 
during the construction period. 

 

 
Figure One.  Construction area. Underground services, footpath, drainage and landscaping works.  

All works subject to weather and site conditions. 

 

Contact the project team or register for construction updates  

For any questions about these works or to register for emailed construction updates, please email the 
project team on: woombyestreetscape@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
You can also contact Council’s customer service team on (07) 5475 7272 (Monday to Friday 8.15am – 
5pm). Please quote Woombye Streetscape Project. 

 


